Dear Parents,

We are so very pleased to welcome you to Westminster Nursery School. Children who are attending our **half day program from 9:00am-11:30am** need to bring the following to school:

## Snack

Please bring a dry snack to school with your child every day that they come. We ask that the snack is brought in a sealed bag or container marked with the child's first and last name. This snack should be a choice that the child can open and eat independently. We will provide the children with a drink of water, or you may choose to send a water bottle. It is not necessary to bring the snack in a lunch box. Some suggestions for this snack are goldfish, graham crackers, animal crackers, apple slices, granola bar. Please refrain from sending yogurt or fruit cups.



We ask that children do NOT come to school with a backpack.

We look forward to seeing you soon!